
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2011 

 

spcipr@163.com 

 

Intellectual Property Rights Tribunal of the Supreme People's Court 

Dongjiaominxiang 27 

Dongcheng District, Beijing 

  100745  

People's Republic of China 

 

Re:       Joint Comments on the Supreme People’s Court Draft Provisions on the Trial 

of Civil Monopoly Cases 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

We are pleased to submit the attached comments on behalf of the Sections of Antitrust Law 

and International Law of the American Bar Association regarding the Supreme People’s 

Court Draft Provisions on the Trial of Civil Monopoly Cases. 

 

Please note that these views are being presented only on behalf of the Sections of Antitrust 

Law and International Law.  They have not been approved by the House of Delegates or the 

Board of Governors of the American Bar Association and should not be construed as 

representing the policy of the American Bar Association. 

 

If you have any questions after reviewing these comments, we would be pleased to respond. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Salli Swartz 

Chair, ABA Section of International Law 

 

 
 
Allan Van Fleet 

Chair, ABA Section of Antitrust 

 

 


